Katrin Sharp

From: Participate

Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 12:21 PM
To: AllCouncil

Cc: Jade Riley; Katrin Sharp

Subject: FW: Winter Parking

Please see public comment below.

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager

P.O. Box 2315 | 480 East Ave. N. | Ketchum, ID 83340

0: 208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Dennis Potts

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 10:47 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Winter Parking

| totally support the extra overnight street parking in the winter. We have a wonderful bus system that (at least last
year) operates a late night run or two for when the bars near closing. Eventhough we do not have bars open the way
they were in normal years we still visit friends and go to dinners. The bus route is a dependable and easy way to get
home or near to home.

Dennis Potts



